COPY.
Llopd's Register of Bhipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

19th April, 1938,

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 3lst ultimo enclosing a copy of one addressed to the
HongKong Surveyors respecting the plans, approved by you, of

-

midship sec’ion and profile and decks for the Twin Screw lotor

1,

Vessel No. 804 proposed to be built by the Hong Kong and

Whampoa Dock .Coey -together with a copy of each of the plans
in question, and to ascquaint you that the contents have been
noted,
Thanking you for your attention in ﬁ@@ matter.
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretarye.

He Jasper Cox, E8q.,

YORD
KOBE ®




